
 

 

Conny Duxbury   

Yi Dao Clinic, 61 Mill Lane NW6 1NB 

We are the business next door to #59 and are worried about potential noise nuisance coming from 

the external air conditioning units. We offer relaxing healthcare treatments (eg massage) and regular 

noise disturbance could have a serious detrimental effect on our business. We would request that 

the units are only installed with due care given to adequate soundproofing, (eg frames with noise 

control blankets,etc) 

 


